PRACTICE HEADER

Decline of shared care
PATIENT DETAILS
Dear Colleague Name
Thank you for contacting the practice regarding the above-named patient requesting that we take over the prescribing of a specialist medicine.
In this instance, we have decided not to take over prescribing and are therefore not currently accepting shared care.  This is in line with national guidance, our contractual obligations, and our practice policies.
This decision is not made lightly and involves the consideration of a number of factors including:

· National guidance

· Local guidance

· Local knowledge and experience

· Our capacity to safely deliver non-contractual care
It is important that you continue to liaise with the patient to ensure that alternative arrangements are made for their ongoing specialist care needs.
Yours Sincerely
Dr  INSERT YOUR NAME HERE
